CHIEF OF STAFF - UPDATE

Goals + Mentoring + Leadership = HEALTHY AUXILIARY

Think back to when you first joined the Auxiliary. . .

- Were you greeted and welcomed warmly?
- Were you Lost with the meeting protocol and acronyms?
- Were you asked how you would like to help/participate in the Auxiliary?
- Did you know what the National Programs were all about?

I can guess that over half of your answers are NO. We need to do a better job of developing our new members; making them feel wanted and appreciated.

Officers should lead by example and be a vital part of their Auxiliary. And they should promote Teamwork! *There is no I in Team or Success!*

Appoint a member to mentor your new members. Use the resources National has provided on MALTA.

Remember! The real goal here is to train your replacement & give them the tools they need to succeed!

Betty Ann Johnson Chief of Staff

PH: 410-253-5550

Email: vfwauxchiefofstaff2425@gmail.com

